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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
NICOBARS DISTRICT.
T
Car Nicobar, dated the 28" September, 2001.
To
) The Research Officer, o
’ Directorate of Tribal Welfare,
\ ,} »K‘ Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
i &l Port Blair.
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y 2 I am to referyour fax letter No.1-505/98-TW/804 dated the 27"
\\/ _ September, 2001 regarding Xth TDA meeting scheduled to be held on
V7
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2.11.2001 at New Delhi and enclosed herewith a copy of letter No.2-
131/TC/CN/2001-02/524 dated 28/09/2001 received from Shri
Ebrahim Ali Hussain, Vice-Chairman, Tribal Council, Car Nicobar
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Wherein he has stated that the Draft Island Council Regulation is
under process and they expedite their opinion within two or three
months after the finalisation. This is for your information for
updating the report.

r Yours faithfully,
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Deputy Comynissioner
Nicobars District



